
 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Louisiana 

WOW, WHAT A RALLY!!! 
 

For the 1st time in 3 years we were able to have a rally. The new city, Morgan City and 
the new hotel was GREAT. Here is a small recap of a VERY SUCCESSFUL rally. 

 
Wednesday there was a great guided ride to New Orleans for some site seeing, PoBoy 

sandwiches and New Orleans beignets. 
 

Thursday was a day of guided rides to a gator farm, vendors and to end the day, a Police 
escorted lighted bike ride to a park which we held for the people of Morgan City a 

Motorist Awareness event. Let’s not forget the GREAT ice cream shop. 
 

Friday more rides, bingo, seminars, Couple of the Year Reunion and fun ending the day 
with our Mardi Gras Madness Ball where we crowned our King and Queen and danced. 

 
Saturday morning started with our Level 4 breakfast, then a ride to see some Swamp 

People. At Closing we gave away prizes, 2 donated quilts and 2 $500 cash prizes. After 
we relaxed at the Cajun Dinner where the food from the Clarion Hotel was FANTASTIC 

and some sang karaoke.  
 

We would like to thank everyone that attended our rally and supported Louisiana. Our 
2023 Rally information will be released soon. 

 
Up next, Wing Ding in Shreveport June 28th – July 2nd. We need everyone to show ALL of 

our guests:  
“How The Good Times Roll”. 

 

Fritz & Johnette Beter / Mike & Pam Jastram 

 Louisiana District Directors  

dd@gwrra-la.org 


